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The regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Staff Congress was called to order February 13, 1991 at 
1:00 p.m., University Center, 108. 

8YNOP8'L8 Of" 8T:Atf" CONG.Rt:88 rtl:l:TING.: 

PRESIDENTS REPORT: 

The meeting was attended by several guests in addition to members of congress. Interest was spurred by 
the address by President Boothe. This is a good time to advise staff members that they are welcome at 
every meeting of NKU Staff Congress. Those who wish to address the body must submit a written 
request by the first of the month so they can be added to the agenda. 

The remarks of Dr. Boothe reiterated that layoffs will be a last resort. The president also stated that fmal 
decisions on the budget cuts are planned to be made before spring break. (The week of March 16.) 

Both Elzie Barker and Dennis Taulbee spoke of the process of planning where and how these cuts will be 
implemented. 

Although there wasn't much new to share with us, at least we now know when the announcements will be 
made and knowing that is much easier than sitting here on the edge. 

We appreciated Dr. Boothe's attendance- especially during this difficult time in the lives of he and Mrs. 
Boothe. There is no easy time for a crisis to occur but having two such major ones coincide is especially 
trying. They are in our daily thoughts and prayers. 

****************************** 

CONG.RATULAT'LON8 

B'LRTH8 

Sally Allen, Department of Accountancy, and husband Mike, a daughter, Jennifer Nicole. Born 

January 19. Weight 8~ lbs. Jennifer had a brother and sister waiting at home for her. 

****************************** 

Sincere sympathy is extended to: 
Sandy Flora, Health, Counseling & Testing, and family, on the loss of her brother-in-law, Randall Pribble, 
age 45. 

****************************** 



A.NNOUNCEM.ENT8 

Staff Picnic: There IS interest on campus for a Staff Picnic and you can help make it happen. INTERESTED? 
Call Rosanne Rawe ext. 6395, or drop a note to her at Steely Library room 202. 

Scholarships: The A.D. Albright Scholarship and the Staff Congress Scholarship details will be forthcoming 
in the Campus Digest approximately April 1. 

****************************** 
WELCOM-E TO NEW H'tREs: 

TEM.PORA.R 'tTES 
TO PERM.A.NENT 

tA.REWELLS: 

Linda Albert 
Peggy Frederick 
Steve Roth 

Paulette Justus 
Kenneth Simmons 

Donna Hall 
Karla Spaulding 

Academic Adv. Res. Center 
Physical Plant 
Professional Studies 

Physical Plant 
Physical Plant 

Financial Aid 
Fin. & Oper. Audit 

****************************** 

If there are questions or concerns of any kind, representatives or any At Large members of Staff Congress 
should be contacted. They will direct comments to the proper committee. You can also write directly to me, 
Virginia Stallings, President, LA106 or call5573. If you are not sure who represents you, call Peg Goodrich 
at X6400. 

THOUuHT tOR THE M-ONTH 

"To love what you do and feel that it matters- how could anything be more fun?" 
- Katherine Graham 
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